
 

 

 

 

Crawforddyke Primary School and Nursery Parent Council 

Notes from Meeting on 19th January 2021 ( Held via MS Teams) 

 
 
Attendees:  Angela Gibson, Lesley Mooney, Colin Barrowman, Clair M, Lynzi Eaglesham,  
          Lynn Kerr,  Campbell Dobbie & Christine Hare 
 
Apologies : Mary McLaughlin, Shona Maloney & Heather Naismith 
 
 
 
 
Chair Report. 
 
 
Lesley told us that Heather Naismith was leaving the Parent Council 
 
Update on all ongoing Roads and Safety Initiatives (Details on Slide Presentation.) including the 
more general implementation of 20mph limits around all schools in area, Shona’s ongoing 
participation with JRSO and the decision not to send out the proposed travel survey in the current 
climate. 
    
 
 
 
 
Treasury. 
 
Money in Bank at time of meeting £5997.12 
  
This includes: 
Monies received from sale of Christmas cards  £1718.08 
Lottery income                   £344.73 
 
£641.21 raised by the Christmas Raffle is not included in the current bank figure.. Colin to collect 
from Mary and deposit.  
 
 
 
Fundraising. 
 
Currently on hold with the exception of the Lottery and Easy Fundraising. 
 
Ideas arising from Fundraising : 
  
• Lesley asked if we could do a recipe as part of the learning grid, helping to utilise the work 

already done towards the School Recipe Book…Angela confirmed that the current maths focus 
includes measuring and will bring it up within the school. 

 
• Playground markings - Angela was asked about thoughts around the purchase of playground 

markings. Ambassadors (with Mrs Bone) have already been working on this and have 



 

 

favourites, Angela will get this information emailed to Lesley to pursue supply companies.. 
Angela would prefer 4 or 5 different sets of markings 

Head Teacher. 
 
Angela confirmed previously announced staff changes then spoke about the challenges of remote 
learning and her preferences as to how this is handled. This included non-time specific lesson, 
weekly staff led class sessions and the trial of weekly assemblies through YouTube.  Angela 
stressed the challenges of asking all pupils to be available at the same times so everything would 
be available to view afterwards. 
 
Angela was then kind enough to describe recent spending of the School Fund including: 
£600 on Baker Ross Equipment for Christmas crafts 
£175 towards online Pantomimes 
£900 on Class Party presents 
 
£1181 was also raised by Christmas crafts  and a donation of £400 received for winter clothing. 
Currently no need for any further PC donations. 
   
Lesley asked Angela about plans for transition from P7 - S1 . Angela was unable to provide any 
real answer due to ongoing uncertainty.     
 
   
 
 
 
AOB 
 
No questions forthcoming 
Next Meeting will be held remotely in early March, date to TBC. 
 


